
  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Exciting News!    We have arranged a Year 5 Egyptian Theme Day on Friday 23rd March. 

 

This will be a lovely opportunity to enrich children’s learning in our topic on Ancient Egypt.  This 
interactive workshop introduces children to the fascinating world of the Ancient Egyptians through 
the eyes of an Egyptologist.   Children will be welcome to wear Ancient Egyptian costume on the 
day!  Please see the attached information. 

 

The day will begin with an Ancient Egyptian Workshop with activities and a quiz.  A special visitor 
will help the classes to learn more about how the Egyptians used the amazing river Nile.  Children 
will also have the opportunity to handle Ancient Egyptian artefacts. 

 

During the afternoon session, we will take a journey through the mysteries of mummification. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Stevenson, Mr Smith and Miss Reeks – Year 5 Team 
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